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DATE: NOVEMBER 23, 2020

DR CHRISTOPHER GRANGER
SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT: TINA PADILLA
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org
Phone: (360) 332-5881 xlZll

TO: NORTHERN LIGHT
ALL POINT BULLETIN
BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE: PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blame School Board Plans Special Meeting
November 24, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. — Virtual Attendance Only

The public is advised that the Board of Directors of Blame School District will hold a
Special Board Meeting on Tuesday, November 24, 2020. The meeting will begin at
7:00 p.m. and is expected to last up to ninety (90) minutes. The purpose of the
special meeting is for the board to consider action directing the superintendent on
next steps in returning secondary students to in-person instruction. Once the
meeting is called to order, the board will move into executive session, for up to one
(1) hour, to consult with legal counsel regarding the legal risks of a proposed action.
This consultation will be followed, in regular session, by consideration of action on
this matter.

The executive session is not open to the public. The subsequent regular session is
open to the public. Pursuant to extended proclamations from the Washington State
Governor related to the COVID-19 pandemic emergency, participation in this
meeting will take place remotely. Live public observation of this meeting will be
available online. Links will be posted on the meeting agenda and on the district’s
events calendar.

For more information, contact the District Office at 360-332-5881.
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